
 The Pesticide Control Office, along 

with Target Specialty Products, 

hosted a specialized training on 

June 11th for Community  

Applicators who routinely apply 

pesticides in the course of their job 

responsibilities.  The training  

focused on herbicide applications, 

equipment calibration, and tree  

injection treatments. 
 

Herbicide applications are the most common conducted by Community 

Applicators, and ensuring that the applicators are trained in the correct 

treatment methods is crucial to the protection of the Community. 

 

The three-hour training informed the twenty-three applicators in  

attendance on proper selection of herbicide, when to apply, how to  

calibrate equipment for correct  

application, and a demonstration of 

the effectiveness of tree injections 

for the control of pests that affect 

large trees. 
 

The Pesticide Control Office will  

continue to coordinate specialized 

trainings for Community Applicators 

and Community members as new  

areas of interest are identified.  

 

 
 

If you have a topic of interest that you would like to share with us, 

please visit us on the web at www.GRICDEQ.org  

or contact the Pesticide Control Office at (520)562-2234  

http://www.gricdeq.org/index.php/pesticide-control-office

